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3. Inspect the switches to determine if the date code can be found, and if it is shown as “12/19” or “01/20”.  The Bendix® 
SL-4™ stop light switch includes a date code printed on a white Bendix label affixed to the unit. The date code, 
featuring a “Month/Year” format, appears in red type. Stop light switches covered by this campaign would have a date 
code of either 12/19 or 01/20. For example, an SL-4 stop light switch manufactured in December of 2019 will have a 
date code of “12/19” in red type, and an SL-4 stop light switch manufactured in January of 2020 will have a date code of 
“01/20” in red type. Verification of the date code is required to determine if the stop light switch is a part of the recall 
campaign. 

 

 
 

4. If the date code can be determined and is not in the specified range, no further action is required.  If one or both switches 
is within the specified range OR the date range cannot be determined, proceed to step 5. 

 
5. Remove the two wires from the suspect switch.  Remove the switch from the manifold utilizing the appropriate size 

wrench. 
 
6.  Reinstall the new switch utilizing the reverse procedure from step 5. 

 
7. Verify the operation of brake lights by building up a minimum of 120 psi air pressure, release the parking brakes, and 

applying the service brakes.  Brake lights should come on with the service brakes applied and go off with the service 
brake released.  Ensure the wheels are chocked before releasing the parking brake. 

 

   

  
 




